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The IIPF is instituting a new week-long School for current and recent doctoral students. The  
aim of the School is to provide a forum in which new researchers can meet to learn about and 
discuss issues at the forefront of academic research in specific fields of public finance. Each 
School will be convened by leading and experienced researchers in the relevant field. New 
researchers will also have the opportunity to present their own research and receive 
constructive feedback.  
 
The first School will take place in September 2014 in Oxford, UK. The topic will be International 
Corporate Taxation and the convenors of the School will be   
 
• Michael P. Devereux, Director, Oxford University Centre for Business Taxation and IIPF 

President; and   
• Michael Keen, Deputy Director, Fiscal Affairs Department, International Monetary Fund, 

and past IIPF President.   
  
Presentations and discussion will cover several theoretical and empirical aspects of business 
taxation, including: the effects of tax on business decisions such as investment, finance, and the 
location of real activity and profit; international aspects of corporation tax; tax competition; the 
incidence of tax; the measurement and relevance of the elasticity of corporate taxable income; 
and the optimal design of corporation tax in a domestic and international setting.   
 
Further details are at: http://www.iipf.org/school.htm  

http://www.iipf.org/


  

  
Financial Support  
  
With support from co-organizers and other contributors, the IIPF will cover accommodation 
and subsistence costs of participants while in Oxford. It will also cover travel costs for a limited 
number of participants who are unable to raise funds elsewhere.   
  
  
Applications   
  
Places on the School are limited. Anyone who is currently enrolled in a relevant PhD 
programme, or has graduated from a relevant PhD programme within the last 3 years, is invited 
to apply to participate in the School. The IIPF is keen to encourage applications from low and 
middle income countries.   
  
To apply, please send an email to president@iipf.org by June 30, 2014. The email should 
contain the following information:   
  
• your CV, including details of PhD courses attended, and PhD supervisors  
• a brief summary of your research agenda  
• a research paper (if you wish to present it at the School; this is not required)  
• an indication of whether you need support for travel expenses.   
 
  
Successful applicants will be notified in early July 2014.  
  
  

 


